
 

Masks 
 

Just a reminder that all students should 
bring in a mask daily.  

  
While we do have some masks onside 

should masks break, all students should 
be bringing their own as these will 

usually fit better. 
 

    Week Gone/Week Ahead – 25th September 2020 
Centre Academy London 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, Students and Staff, 
I know that I have been in contact this week to remind 
you all that we are transitioning to longer school days 
from next week. We made some small adjustments to 
the timings that were sent out at the start of term and 
so from Monday 28th September these will be the 
timings for all students: 
 

School starts at 8:30am 
School ends at 3:00pm 

 
The Arrival Gate will be open from 

8:15am to 8:30am. 
 
Included in my email earlier this week was details of a new parent/carer questionnaire to 
capture your views about the start to the year. Please do take the time to complete this 
before next Tuesday as it would be helpful to get your opinions – especially given the current 
nationwide increase in COVID-19 cases. 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TF8GZDG 
 
I also wanted to take the time this week to reiterate our rules regarding wearing masks in 
school. All staff and students – except those with an exemption – are required to wear masks 
in corridors. They are also required to wear them when social distancing is not possible (e.g. 
if they talking face to face in the yard at lunchtime or if a teacher is handing out work). 
Students do not have to wear masks when socially distanced in the yard or when sitting at 
their desk working – although some students and staff do choose to wear them at these 
times too. 
 
Finally, please remember if any student – or a household member - has any of the following 
symptoms: 
 

 a continuous cough,  
 a high temperature, or  
 loss/change to the sense of taste or 

smell. 
 
Please contact the office before coming into 
School. 
 
I would like to wish you all a safe and relaxing 
weekend, 
Miss Maddison 

 
Monday 26th October – Friday 
30th October 2020: 
Half Term 
 
 
Friday 11th December: 
End of Term 

Upcoming Dates 


